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7th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next we will be celebrating British Science Week and the theme of the year, which is 
Growth. On Monday 14th March we have invited the children to come into school dressed 
as the job they would like to have when they grow up. Some examples of this may be: a 
footballer, a gymnast, a vet, a doctor, a teacher, a scientist – they do not have to be 
science related.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This activity is completely optional and we ask that you not to buy a new costume just for 
this event. If your child does not want to dress up or you do not have a costume that 
reflects their job, they can wear school uniform as normal. It is not a non-school uniform 
day. 
 
There is still time to make a donation of up to £5 for the week on gateway. Thank you for 
your support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Hyde 
Science Coordinator  
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